
CROMER TOWN COUNCIL 
 

Press Release – Roadworks 
 

Please be advised that over the next few weeks NCC Highways, BT, Anglian Water, 

National Grid Gas and others will be undertaking works in Cromer which necessitate 

traffic signals and the closure of some roads.  Diversions will be in place as 

appropriate. 

The works have been coordinated to take place over as short a time scale as 

possible and where necessary will be followed by resurfacing of the roads.   

A representative from NCC Highways is today hand delivering the attached letter to 

all traders in the town centre to draw their attention to the resurfacing works.  

Highways have also drafted the attached spreadsheet which lists all the street 

works.  Please note that these dates are subject to amendment but are correct at 

the time of preparing this press release. 

Cromer Town Council ask that you please help publicise these works and stress that 

whilst there may be some inconvenience, the end result will be the completion of the 

works to the bus station, new footways, improved broadband, completion of other 

utility works and resurfaced roads. 

 

 
Town Clerk 
02 September 2015 


